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  Year 6 had a fantastic trip to Steam for a WW2 experience last Friday. They certainly looked the 

part (pupils and staff!) all dressed up in authentic evacuee / land girl attire! If you haven’t seen them 

yet, have a look at the superb pictures on our Twitter feed. 

As you are aware, there are two further strike dates, 15th & 16th March, set by the NEU next week. If 

you haven’t received a letter from me, school will be open for your child. These are the last of the 

intended strike action dates announced for the time.  

Next week, you will see some of our Year 6 children taking part in ‘Bikeability’, starting on the 

playgrounds and venturing out on to the roads around Cricklade. Hopefully, the weather will have 

improved a little by then!     

            Jennifer Bayne 

      

 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week!  

Bees – Sidney & Phoebe  Butterflies – Otto & Archie  

1A – Charlie & Ebony  1CS – Finch & Viv 

2H – Archie & Joe     2T- Romeo & Eliza 

3/4C – Mia & Danny    3/4L – Holly & Freddy  3/4R – Chase & Sofia 

5O – Finn & Leo   5S – Olivia H & Olivia B 

6B – Jacob N & Joey  6J- Freddie & Mabel 

 

FOSS Club 2023 

The Friends of St Sampson's Primary School (FOSS) Club raises funds for our school through a 

monthly prize draw of cash prizes (£25, £10 & £5). A special additional £50 prize will also be drawn 

in December for £50 as a little help towards Christmas.  We hope to increase these prizes if we enrol 

more members! It’s £2 per month to join.  If you would like to join the club, registration forms can be 

obtained from the school office. 

February Draw: 1st prize – K Eagle (£25), 2nd prize – L Aylward (£10), 3rd prize – L Alford (£5) 

January Draw : 1st prize – T Hook (£25), 2nd prize – K Toomer (£10), 3rd prize – S Morrison (£5) 
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Comic Relief – Red Nose Day 2023 – Friday, March 17th 

We will yet again be joining in with Red Nose Day, on Friday 17th March.  

Unlike previous years, we will not be selling red noses in school as this is not an option for us to do 

anymore. Instead, red noses can be bought from Amazon and, of course, children are welcome to wear 

them to school! 

We invite children to come to school wearing something red or whacky or fancy dress, in exchange for 

a donation.  

 

Year 5/6 Football Match Report 

On Monday, St Sampson’s played a strong Lyneham Primary School team at home. It was a well-

contested match with some great saves from Alfie in goal. Our goals were scored by Joe and Benjy. 

The final score was 2-3. 

Team: Bobby, Benjy, Charlie, Alfie, Leo G, Elliot, Corey, George, Joe, Freddie 

 

 

 

All Clubs finish for this term on Friday, 24th March 

Year 3/4 Football Match Report 

On Monday, St Sampson’s played 2 6-a-side games away against Kempsford Primary School. 

Unfortunately for Kempsford, they were plagued with illness on the day of the fixtures and so, in 

true sporting style, we loaned some of our players on rotation to their term, in order to make the 

sides equal numbers. 

Both matches had big score lines with St Sampson’s winning each one, 1-14 & 4-9. Goals were scored 

by Grayson, Arthur, Oscar, Finley, Alex, Bodhi, Jack and Jay. 

Team: Grayson, Florence, Oscar, Finley, Jay, Euan, Alex, Sam 

Team: Arthur, Jasper, Jack C. Harrison, Toby, Ralph, Eddie, Bodhi 


